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SPECIAL NOTICE
November 21, 2006
Re: RECENT BREAK-INS

Neighbor,

Late last Friday Night/Saturday Morning, November 17, many Crosswinds Neighbors  ̓ vehicles 
were broken into and various items stolen. It appears that the crimes took place between 1:00am and 
2:00am, and were focused on unlocked cars on the exterior of the Neighborhood. If you were a victim 
to this and have not yet reported your case to the Police, please do so immediately. Currently the West 
Virginia State Police is handling the investigation. Even if the items stolen were insignificant, report-
ing them to the Police will include these items on a list distributed to local resellers and pawn shops. 

As Jefferson County grows, our neighborhood will have to become more vigilant. We have been 
lucky, but we need to remind ourselves we are not immune to crime. If you see something that does 
not look right, do not hesitate to call 911. Even a cruiser rolling through the neighborhood in response 
to a “suspicious activity” call will show a Police presence. By not calling, it allows those who commit 
crimes to feel unimpeded, and allow their actions to continue.
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